
The DAAD Winter School is concerned with hands-on approaches for 
embracing diversity in the classroom. Moving from theory to practice it will 
focus on:  

•	 	 Decolonising the curriculum
•	 	 Multilingualism
•	 	 Cross-cultural teaching
•	 	 Sensitive language teaching
•	 	 Inclusion
•	 	 Digitalisation
 
For more information and how to register see
https://uol.de/en/io/summer/-winter-schools

Diversity in the Classroom: 
From Theory to Practice
7-11 November 2022 (hybrid)
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